
Marian Doyle 

From: Marian Doyle 
Sent: 07 July 2010 16:39 
To: 'Mahon, Joe' 
Subject: WOO54-02 amendment request 

Joe, 
Could you forward either by email or by post: 
1. A Drawing showing the on-site foul drainage, sources of emissions, DCC Sewer and emission point(s). 
2. A copy of the RPII Licence. 

Regards, 

Marian Doyle 
Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
McCumiskey House, 
Richview, 
Clonskeagh Road, 
Dublin 14. 
Tel: 01-268 0100 
Fax: 01-268 0199 
marian.dovle@epa.ie 

From: Mahon, Joe rrnaiIto:jmahon@SRCL.coml 
Sent: 19 November 2009 16:30 
To: Marian Doyle 
Subject: DCC Letter 

Hi Marian, 

As requested 

Regards, 

Joe Mahon 
Eco-Safe Systems 
Unit l a  Allied Ind Estate, 
Kylemore Rd Dublin 10. 

Tel: +353-1-6239135 
Mob: +353-87-1228490 
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